Dear Parents,
Communication between home and school is an important aspect of your child’s life.  It helps them to be prepared and organized which aids in relieving stress and frustration.  Some classes at Dr. Perry are using a program called “Remind” to communicate with students and parents via text message.  Student and teacher reviews rate this communication tool very high and so I am getting on board and I hope you will too!
I will use the Remind app to send message reminders to students and parents who are signed up.  
Sample messages may include:
· Your child has science homework tonight!  Please ask them about it.
· Please sent $4.00 for agenda fees.
· Permission slip sent home for field trip to MacKenzie Art Gallery.  
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Math test on Wednesday at 10:45.  Please complete your practice test this weekend.
· Swimming on Friday afternoon at the Lawson Aquatic Centre.  
· Celebration of Learning open 9-2 on Friday, June 15.
The Remind messages are not meant to replace the agenda or be relied upon.  Your child will still be responsible for recording the agenda message daily.  The Remind messages are just another way to ensure that students and parents receive information from me.  
Your child will never see my phone number and I will never see theirs or yours.  This is a one-way communication tool so no messages can be sent back and forth from me to you and vice versa.
Thank-you for your consideration.  I hope to see many students and parents signing up!
Mrs. Fellner									Visit remind.com to learn more

